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From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 2:54 PM
To: James Ritter
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 186029)

Office of Engineering and Technology

Inquiry:

---Reply from Customer on 06/02/2009---

This will be a PCII change.
In addition the antenna previously tested was an external rod. The new antenna is an internal omni.
 
 
 
 
 
 

Response:

Since this is a client device without ad-hoc or radar detection, no DFS tests are required for the Class II permissive
change.

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.
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